
Minutes of the Board of Licensing Commissioners for their meeting held on Tuesday, November 

26, 2019, at the Weymouth Town Hall, Chambers located at 75 Middle Street, Weymouth, MA  

 

Attendance (present): Jeffrey E. Richards, Director of Municipal Licenses & Inspections, Clerk; 

Daniel McCormack, Director of Public Health; Fire Chief Keith Stark; Fire Deputy Chief Thomas 

Still; Solicitor Joseph Callanan and Officer Sean Murphy (absent): Chairperson Kathleen A. Deree, 

Town Clerk and Police Chief Richard Grimes 

 

Acting Chairman McCormack called the meeting to order at 2:00 PM.   

 

APPROVALS 

 

 Minutes: October 29, 2019 

 

Mr. Richards made a MOTION to approve the minutes of October 29, 2019.   Chief Stark seconded 

the motion and it was UNANIMOUSLY VOTED. 

 

APPLICATION OF BRADY’S INC. D/B/A BRADY’S PACKAGE STORE FOR A CHANGE 

OF OFFICERS/DIRECTORS AND A CHANGE OF OWNERSHIP INTEREST ON THE ALL 

ALCOHOLIC PACKAGE STORE LICENSE AT 1516 COMMERCIAL ST. 

 

Ms. Kathleen Bailey, owner, and Mr. Sean Doyle, manager, were present for the approval, as Mr. 

George Brady had passed away. 

 

Mr. Richards made a MOTION to approve the requests.  Chief Stark seconded and the motion was 

UNANIMOUSLY VOTED. 

 

APPLICATION OF BRADY’S INC. D/B/A BRADY’S PACKAGE STORE FOR A CHANGE 

OF MANAGER ON THE ALL ALCOHOLIC PACKAGE STORE LICENSE AT 1516 

COMMERCIAL ST.  

 

Mr. McCormack noted that a Food Permit and Tobacco Permit would be required through the 

Health Department. 

 

Mr. Richards stated inspections would be required for the Certificate of Occupancy through the 

Building Department. 

 

Mr. Richards made a MOTION to approve the requests.  Chief Stark seconded and the motion was 

UNANIMOUSLY VOTED. 

 

CHAIRMAN’S REPORT 

 

 Next Meeting:  

 

Mr. Richards stated the next meeting would be held on Tuesday, December 17, 2019 at 2 PM.  He  

made a MOTION of approval.  Chief Stark seconded and the motion was UNANIMOUSLY  



BOARD OF LICENSING COMMISSIONERS 

Tuesday, November 26, 2019 

Page 2 of 2 

 

 

VOTED. 

 

NEW/OLD BUSINESS 

 

Mr. Richards noted that the License Renewals are due November 29th for those expiring on 

December 31st.  

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

Mr. Richards made a MOTION to adjourn at 2:04 PM.  Chief Stark seconded the motion and it was 

UNANIMOUSLY VOTED.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Lisa VanWinkle 

Recording Secretary 

 

 

Approved:       Date: 

 

 

Jeffrey E. Richards, C.B.O., Clerk, Director of Municipal Licenses & Inspections  


